
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bring your grown-up to School – Save the date. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We would like to invite you in for a ‘Bring your grown-up to School’ session on the 

afternoon of Friday 21st October 2022.  

 

The children have enjoyed the ‘Fun Forest Friday’ activities over the last few weeks 

so we would like you to come in and experience one of these sessions with us. For 

this, it will be a maximum of 2 adults per child. More information about the time, 

activities etc. will follow in the coming weeks. However, we wanted to give you as 

much notice as possible in case arrangements need to be made for you to attend. 

 

Miss Stretton, Miss Lounds, Miss Cox and Miss Ward 
 


